
Costa Mesa Sanitary District
opens  new  pharmaceutical
waste drop box
Following recently passed legislation and the corresponding
closure of the Ramsay Rexall Pharmacy and Harbor Compounding
pharmaceutical drop boxes, Costa Mesa Sanitary District (CMSD)
installed a new pharmaceutical waste drop box at the district
headquarters.

To dispose of medication in Costa Mesa, stop by the CMSD
Headquarters  located  at  290  Paularino  Avenue,  Costa  Mesa.
Pharmaceutical waste will also be accepted at various Orange
County drop sites on Saturday, Oct. 28, 2017, the National
Prescription Drug Take-Back Day.

The list of drop sites, which are coordinated by the Drug
Enforcement  Administration,  are  available  at
https://www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/drug_disposal/takeback/inde
x.html.

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/costa-mesa-sanitary-district-opens-new-pharmaceutical-waste-drop-box/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/costa-mesa-sanitary-district-opens-new-pharmaceutical-waste-drop-box/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/costa-mesa-sanitary-district-opens-new-pharmaceutical-waste-drop-box/
https://www.cmsdca.gov/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001e5q-6aKmW41pooXyVhGLOog_Ozqb941ODwm7_qNSwO4TW9FYLZLVe9NEZK83nVHJjoiYyHVCX0xWyG_lryu1_3vvmCYVM6F5AJWeWBituxxQNq23LJ60ql9lOadhpAqH9aWrcTsRY21-GsMp5EQGtVeSjEB41yD3N-v0lE0Cy0_PJWHK_CIUKhmVYwvSLj29gTZijQdQ5Lmop3ydSdCNiw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001e5q-6aKmW41pooXyVhGLOog_Ozqb941ODwm7_qNSwO4TW9FYLZLVe9NEZK83nVHJjoiYyHVCX0xWyG_lryu1_3vvmCYVM6F5AJWeWBituxxQNq23LJ60ql9lOadhpAqH9aWrcTsRY21-GsMp5EQGtVeSjEB41yD3N-v0lE0Cy0_PJWHK_CIUKhmVYwvSLj29gTZijQdQ5Lmop3ydSdCNiw==&c=&ch=

